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March 6
•	Uniform Sale
March 16
•	Open House
March 17
•	K-12 Jean Day
•	7-12 Pizza Day
March 18
•	Math Competition   
March 30
•	Cheaper by the  
   Dozen
March 31
•	Deadline for free 
   Enrollment
April 1
•	Cheaper by the  
   Dozen 
April 13
•	Shadow Day     
April 14-21
•	Spring Break 

at

 

TONIGHT!

March 6th
3:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m.

NIGHT
KNIGHTS’

Enrollment Season Has Begun!

Knights’ Night Out

Summer Camp at FCA

Shadow Day is Coming!

County-Wide Math Competition 

Standardized Testing

EDUCATIONAL 
APPAREL

FCA

School age summer camp is returning this summer!  Please 
email Erica Neal at eneal@fcaknights.us if you are in need of 
school age care for the summer. 

We have had an increase in inquires about FCA, so we have 
opened Enrollment earlier this year!  Current FCA families 
should have already received their re-enrollment letter with 
instructions.  If you enroll your child(ren) by March 31st, 
you will get FREE enrollment!  If you enroll after March 31st, 
then the enrollment fee is $200 ($300 max per family).  So 
make sure you take advantage of this great incentive and it 
will assist us with planning the coming school year.

June 12-June 16 at FCA

OUT

2017-2018
ENROLLMENT
going on now!

March 13-14
•	3rd Grade
March 21
•	11th Grade ACT
March 22-23
•	9th-10th Grade
April 3-11
•	K-10th Grade

Please note the scheduled standardized testing dates on the 
left side of the Knights' News.  ​Because we want your child 
to do their very best, we ask that students arrive on time to 
school having had a good breakfast.  If at all possible, please 
try to refrain from scheduling appointments on these dates.

FCA’s 3rd annual county-wide Math Competition will take 
place at FCA on March 18th from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. with 
lunch included in the registration fee.  Registration forms 
are located outside the elementary office and must be 
submitted by March 11th to participate.  Contact Matt 
Tobin  at 17mtobin@fcaknights.us to request a fee waiv-
er or if you have any questions.  We want ALL interested 
students to participate!

A big thank you to our many Knights’ Night Out parent, 
staff and student volunteers on duty tonight!  Bring friends 
and neighbors out for this family-friendly event tonight 
from 6:00 - 9:30!

Students, invite a friend to Shadow Day and introduce them 
to our great school!  Mrs. Keener may offer a chocolate bar 
for bringing a friend, but the real payoff is filling this place 
with great families just like yours!  Who do you know that is 
curious enough to take a look at FCA? 


